

Benzie, Richard (DEQ)

From: Monosmith, Carrie (DEQ)
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 8:22 AM
To: Shekter Smith, Liane (DEQ); Benzie, Richard (DEQ)
Cc: Busch, Stephen (DEQ)
Subject: FW: MHA & Michigan DEQ re: McLaren-Flint Water Treatment to Prevent Legionella
Attachments: MHA & Michigan DEQ re McLaren-Flint Water Treatment to Prevent Legionella .ics
Importance: High

I have finally been able to set up a conference call with some of the members of the Michigan Hospital Association. However, I do believe they are more interested in what is happening in Flint rather than the regulatory aspects of secondary treatment. Unfortunately, this meeting can only be held at 3 PM this afternoon, or else it will wait at least 2 more weeks because one of their participants will be out of the country.

I worked with Janice Jones, MHA, to get this set up. I did tell her that we would try to do it today, but it may have to be cancelled because the key people here all had meeting conflicts. (It conflicts with the Region 5 PWSS State call.) I don't mind handling the call, but I don't know the current Flint situation or enough of the particulars on the Legionella outbreak there to adequately answer their questions. Liane & Richard—if you can't participate, perhaps Steve Busch and I could meet with them. Please let me know what you would like to do so that if this needs to be postponed I won't be doing it at the last minute, thanks-Carrie

Benzie, Richard (DEQ)

From: Monosmith, Carrie (DEQ)
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 8:22 AM
To: Shekter Smith, Liane (DEQ); Benzie, Richard (DEQ)
Cc: Busch, Stephen (DEQ)
Subject: FW: MHA & Michigan DEQ re: McLaren-Flint Water Treatment to Prevent Legionella
Attachments: MHA & Michigan DEQ re McLaren-Flint Water Treatment to Prevent Legionella .ics

Importance: High

I have finally been able to set up a conference call with some of the members of the Michigan Hospital Association. However, I do believe they are more interested in what is happening in Flint rather than the regulatory aspects of secondary treatment. Unfortunately, this meeting can only be held at 3 PM this afternoon, or else it will wait at least 2 more weeks because one of their participants will be out of the country.

I worked with Janice Jones, MHA, to get this set up. I did tell her that we would try to do it today, but it may have to be cancelled because the key people here all had meeting conflicts. (It conflicts with the Region 5 PWSS State call.) I don't mind handling the call, but I don't know the current Flint situation or enough of the particulars on the Legionella outbreak there to adequately answer their questions. Liane & Richard—if you can't participate, perhaps Steve Busch and I could meet with them. Please let me know what you would like to do so that if this needs to be postponed I won't be doing it at the last minute, thanks-Carrie

Benzie, Richard (DEQ)

From: Monosmith, Carrie (DEQ)
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 8:59 AM
To: Shekter Smith, Liane (DEQ); Benzie, Richard (DEQ)
Cc: Busch, Stephen (DEQ)
Subject: RE: MHA & Michigan DEQ re: McLaren-Flint Water Treatment to Prevent Legionella

The call is cancelled. We are going to try and reschedule in April.--Carrie

From: Monosmith, Carrie (DEQ)
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 8:21 AM
To: Shekter Smith, Liane (DEQ); Benzie, Richard (DEQ)
Cc: Busch, Stephen (DEQ)
Subject: FW: MHA & Michigan DEQ re: McLaren-Flint Water Treatment to Prevent Legionella
Importance: High

I have finally been able to set up a conference call with some of the members of the Michigan Hospital Association. However, I do believe they are more interested in what is happening in Flint rather than the regulatory aspects of secondary treatment. Unfortunately, this meeting can only be held at 3 PM this afternoon, or else it will wait at least 2 more weeks because one of their participants will be out of the country.

I worked with Janice Jones, MHA, to get this set up. I did tell her that we would try to do it today, but it may have to be cancelled because the key people here all had meeting conflicts. (It conflicts with the Region 5 PWSS State call.) I don't mind handling the call, but I don't know the current Flint situation or enough of the particulars on the Legionella outbreak there to adequately answer their questions. Liane & Richard—if you can't participate, perhaps Steve Busch and I could meet with them. Please let me know what you would like to do so that if this needs to be postponed I won't be doing it at the last minute, thanks-Carrie